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Mr D Fancett
SENRUG

34 Front Street
Bedlington
Northumberland
NE22 5AA

Dear Mr Fancett

NEW HOSPITAL AT CRAMLINGTON

Northumbria Healthcare m

NHS Foundation Trust

Trust Management

North Tyneside General Hospital
Rake Lane

North Shields

NE29 8NH

Direct Tel No: 0191 293 2730
Direct Fax No; 0191 293 2745

Many thanks for your letter regarding the possibility of extending the shuttle service to

Cramlington Station.

| can confirm that this is something that we are considering as we are keen to ensure that
we connect to as many public transport opportunities as possible. We will be working
closely with all public transport agencies over the coming 2-3 years to make sure that the
site becomes more accessible from this point of view.

| hope this answers your query and many thanks for your interest in the project.

Yours sincerely

Andrea Stoker
General Manager



